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Soldotna Bible Chapel 
300 West Marydale, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Church Office (907) 262-4865 
Pastor John’s cell (907) 953-0616 

email - office@soldotnabiblechapel.com 
www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 

 
 

John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
 

 

 
 

Children’s Church                                            
 

 

2 & 3 years     Kaitlyn Jefferson / Scheduler    Room 114 
4 & 5 years          Becky Dwinnell / Jessica Perry 
                                           Anne Larson            Room 101 
Grades K & 1         Susan Lockwood                Room 112 
Grades 2 - 4   Melanie Hess / Leanne Cragg      
                             Zach & Kara Johnston          Room 204 
 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 

 

 

 

Nursery        Andrew Jefferson, Supervisor       Room 103 
2 yrs             Patti Ireland / Cheryl Beeson       Room 104 
3 yrs                   Chatham / Ringquist     Room 114                  
4 & 5’s  Kristi Dillingham / Joanne Jenkins   Room 111 
K              Joy McCaul / Janet Arneson            Room 109 
1st /2nd   Emma Millard / Amanda Walker     Room 113                  
3rd/4th      Debbie Mackie / Ken Felchle     Room 107 
5/6 Boys    Mike Hopp / Robert Thompson     Room 105 
5/6 Girls       Faith Hall / Kara Johnston         Room 106 
Jr. & Sr. High     Eric Arneson / Jason Bucho    
                                    Peter Hilbish      One Eighty Room 

Adult Classes                               
 

 

 
 

Manifest        Erling & Kathy Hofseth       Fraley’s home 
1 Peter                     Marty Hall                              Library                        
Survey in Basic Christianity     Joe Hillyer      Room 203 
Forerunners of the Faith  Dean Denlinger Upper Room 
Sermon Discussion          Mike Hassemer        Room 204 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TWO NEW Adult Sunday  
School Studies!  

Forerunners of the Faith taught by  
Dean Denlinger in Upper Room AND  

1 Peter taught by Marty Hall  
in the Library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWANA Grand Prix!  

Saturday, February 27th.  

Weigh in at 10:00 AM. 

Still not too late to  

purchase a car. You can get them at 

Awana on Wednesday night. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

We need volunteers to  
assist with coffee clean-up 

after Sunday School.  
If you can serve in this  

ministry, please call  
Nancy Myers @ 953-1884. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The February Sunday 
School offering  

is going toward the  
Marlowe’s “going home” 

expenses such as visas, health checks, 
and return tickets. (See “February  

Mission’s Spotlights” on the right for 
more info about Sam & Linda Marlowe.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 If you have a prayer request or 
would like to be included on the  

e-mail prayer list, email DeAnna at  
deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

Check the SBC website for a complete  

calendar of church events.  

www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 

 

 
 
 

FEBRUARY MISSION’S 
SPOTLIGHTS 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Sam & Linda Marlowe serve w ith 
Wycliffe Bible Translators in partnership 
with YAJASI in Papua, Indonesia. 
YAJASI provides air transportation 
and technical support for translators, 
missionaries, and pastors in rural 
Papua. Sam serves as an IT consultant 
and Avionics technician. Linda serves 
with the Member Care Team to help 
care for the needs of the Wycliffe team 
serving in Papua.  Please pray that the 
borders closed by COVID would be 
opened soon so that the Marlowe family 
and other missionaries would be able to 
return to Papua to continue their 
ministries.  
 
 
 
 

Jonathan & Indira Maraj serve with 
Action International. They minister in 
countries including India, Malaysia, 
Nepal, and Trinidad.  During the 
summers they minister in Alaskan 
villages such as Shaktoolik, Golovin, 
White Mountain and Nome.  Please 
pray for strength and wisdom in 
training up new leaders, God’s provision 
for the ministries they oversee, and His 
grace to be seen through them.   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Morning Worship Janet Gomez / 
 Susan Semmens 
Sunday School    Bethany Barkman / 
 Shari BeDunnah 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, February 14 
 
 
 

Morning Worship  Jory Nunn / 
 Rachel Frederickson 
Sunday School    Pam Swedberg / 
 Rhee Stables 

 
 
 
 

To help in the nursery, please call  

Andrew Jefferson at 252-0358. 

 

Little children, let’s not love 

with word or with tongue 

but in deed and truth. 

1 John 3:18 



 
 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK at the Chapel 
 
 
 

TUESDAY, February 9th 
 Stonecroft Bible Study - 1 PM 
 Pickle Ball - 6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, February 10th 
 One Eighty Youth - 6:30 PM 
 Awana - 6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, February 11th 
  Ladies’ Bible Study - 1 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SATURDAY, February 13th 
 Men’s Basketball - 7 AM 
 Ladies’ Bible Study - 9:30 AM 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY, February 14th 
 Morning Worship - 9:30 AM 
 Sunday School - 11 AM 
 Communion - 5:45 PM 
 Deacon meetings - 6:30 PM 
 One Eighty Youth - 6:30 PM 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 
 

 
 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  


